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June 30, 2010 
 
Dave Taylor      Data Request Response Center 
Rocky Mountain Power   PacifiCorp 
201 South Main, Suite 2300   825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111   Portland, OR  97232 
 
RE:  Rocky Mountain Power Advice Letter 10-04, Schedule 135 Net Metering Service 
 Docket No. 10-035-T04, “Pursuant to page 24 of the Commission order received on 

February 12, 2009 in Docket 08-035-78, the Company submits the average retail rates for 
the previous year’s Federal Energy Regulation Commission Form No. 1 for the valuation 
of net excess generation credits for large non-residential customers and submits further 
changes to its Schedule 135 in accordance with recent interconnection rules adopted in 
R746-312 clarifying aggregation and when a disconnect switch is required.”   

 
Dear Mr. Taylor: 
 
The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your Advice Letter 
No. 10-04 dated May 26, 2010. 
 
The Division, in its Memorandum dated June 22, 2010, recommends the Commission accept the 
revisions to the above named tariff.  During review, however, the Commission identified an 
incorrect reference to the newly adopted Electrical Interconnection Rule (UAC R746-312) in 
Special Conditions 6 on Sheet 135.5.  The correct reference is R746-312-4(2) (a) (ii).  
 
Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of July 1, 2010, with the correction indicated 
above, are approved by the Commission.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
     
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary

 


